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Dear Management:  I read a quote from the CEO of LinkedIn yesterday... "To receive less email, send less email."

And it is SO true!

Email has been one of the best communication tools invented.  But because of that, the tool is often gluttony-ly used.

So be careful that you or your teammates aren't a "Gladys Kravitz" user... sharing every fact of what everyone else is doing, having no call to action, or sending out false narratives... causing others to spin their wheels.

And don't be an "Abner Kravitz" either.  Ignoring most all of the barrage of emails sent, but missing the important facts... like there is a witch living next door to you.

Review YOUR own habits, and then those of your co-workers.  

You don't need to call Dr. Bombay to fix this problem.  You just need to use the tool as intended.  

To communicate needed facts,
To ask needed questions,
To pose calls to action.

Beyond that, it's just noise and clutter.

So get to it, a wiggled nose won't fix this either.
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